City of Coos Bay,

Wastewater Spill

Staff from the City of Coos Bay completed clean up late Friday afternoon,
February 15", of a wastewater spill which overflowed out of a manhole in the
1300 block of Ingersoll Street. The spill was reported at 4:46 pm. Staff
responded immediately and was able to removed debris which caused the
blockage and the overflow within 25 minutes of receiving the report. After
clearing the line staff disinfected and hosed down the surrounding area. It is
estimated that about 10 gallons of wastewater was released.

The overflow was reported to the Oregon Emergency Response System
(OERS) and the Oregon Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) in
accordance with established regulations.

Please call the City of Coos Bay Wastewater Department at (541) 267-3966 if
you have any questions.
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